From: Troy Thomas <t.thomas@tigerswan.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 27, 2016 9:39 AM CDT

To: Selwyn Bunbury <s.bunbury@tigerswan.com>

CC: Derek Borror <d.borror@tigerswan.com>; Ashley Parsons <a.parsons@tigerswan.com>; Robert Rice
<r.rice@tigerswan.com>; Mike Telford TigerSwan <m.telford@tigerswan.com>

Subject: Re: Palestinian update

Good job,
Please insure these organizations and any further developed individuals make it to our database.

Troy

Troy Thomas

Deputy Program Manager, Operations
TigerSwan, Inc.

"Providing Solutions to Uncertainty"
WWW.tigerswan.com
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Fax: (919) 303-0331(Apex HQs)
t.thomas@tigerswan.com
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On Tue, Sep 27, 2016 at 8:59 AM, Selwyn Bunbury<s.bunbury@tigerswan.com> wrote:

Good morning,

Sir, myself and Max are currently following up on the task that you gave regarding the Palestinian Americans and their affiliation with
Standing Rock Sioux Tribe. Sir currently there are two groups sponsoring Palestinian Americans to travel to Standing Rock, North
Dakota. The first group is called the Palestinian Youth Movement (PYM) They currently describe themselves as a “transnational,
independent, grassroots movement of young Palestinians in Palestine and in exile worldwide as a result of the ongoing Zionist
colonization and occupation of our homeland” On September 16 2016 The Palestinian Youth Movement stated “We, the Palestinian
Youth Movement — United States Branch, stand in solidarity with Standing Rock Sioux, the Great Sioux Nation, and our other Native
sisters, brothers, and siblings in the fight against the Dakota Access Pipeline (DAPL)” The PYM is currently in Standing Rock and
currently we are monitoring any internet chatter that they produce. Sir the second group is called Samidoun which describes itself as
the “ Palestinian Prisoner Solidarity Network” most of its members are currently in Israeli custody currently staging a hunger
strike or stating they are freedom fighters fighting for human treatment of Palestinians. The Samidoun released a statement regarding
the situation in Standing Rock saying “Palestinian Prisoner Solidarity Network expresses its strongest support for the Sioux nation and
Native resistance in confronting the Dakota Access Pipeline and defending indigenous land from ongoing threats and attacks on the
land and environment. We stand in solidarity with the Camp of the Sacred Stones, the 2,200-mile run by indigenous youth and all
other ongoing efforts to stop the pipeline and similar destructive projects” Sir it is my assessment that the Samidoun is the more
radical group of the two and I am working with Max to find out who are the key players. I will keep you updated on the Intel we

collect.

Selwyn Bunbury

DAPL Intelligence Analyst
Apex GSOC

Apex,North Carolina
S.Bunbury@tigerswan.com

DAPL Analyst Phone: || N
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